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  Plastic Materials Birley,2012-12-06 Plastics are
part of everyday life and contribute immensely to
the benefit of humanity. When failures occur, they
are due in part either to inferior properties
(resulting from poor design or badly controlled
processing), or to an incomplete understanding of
the properties and applications of plastics
materials. Since publication of the first edition,
the plastics industry has increas ingly adopted
advanced business procedures and automation (such
as closed loop control and robotics), to combat
the effects of recession, and has moved
increasingly towards methods based on sound
scientific and technological principles. Plastics
have increasingly been used in appli cations once
dominated by the use of metals and ceramics. For
instance, in the automotive industry, the modern
car now contains a much higher proportion of
polymers, including commodity plastics and more
spec ialized materials. In addition, compact discs
are being made from new injection-moulding grades
of polycarbonate, which meet the requirements of a
demanding process. This second edition has been
thoroughly revised and extended to include new
materials, technologies and design concepts.
Chapters on thermoplastics reflect the development
of polymer blends and alloys, whilst the chapters
devoted to thermosets have been reorganized to
accommodate the renaissance in the applications of
phenolics and to cover the growing importance of
polyurethanes. The related two component process
technologies are now included; having undergone
major developments in the last decade, they have
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become important shaping processes.
  Plastics Materials J A Brydson,2013-10-22
Plastics Materials, Fifth Edition, reviews
developments of plastics materials. The 1980s saw
the introduction of many new materials, some of
which were highly specialized in their function,
particularly in the field of electronics. The book
attempts to take such developments into account.
It also highlights the commercial importance of
materials discussed and includes representative
production or consumption statistics. The book
begins by tracing the historical development of
plastics materials. This is followed by separate
chapters on the production of polymers via
addition polymerization, condensation
polymerization, and rearrangement polymerization;
physical states of aggregation of polymers;
factors affecting the thermal and mechanical
properties of polymers; the relation of structure
to the chemical, electrical, and optical
properties of plastics; plastics additives; and
principles of plastics processing. Subsequent
chapters focus on the properties of individual
plastics materials. These include polyethylene,
polypropylene, vinyl chloride polymers, poly(vinyl
acetate), acrylic plastics, polystyrene, vinyl
thermoplastics, polyamides and polyimides,
polyacetals and related materials, and
polycarbonates.
  Plastics Materials J. A. Brydson,1975
  Polyhydroxyalkanoates--plastic Materials of the
21st Century Tatʹi͡ana Grigorʹevna Volova,2004
Special Interest Catogories: biotechnology;
materials science; medicine; ecology and
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chemistry. The book summarizes the literature data
and research results on biodegradable polyesters
of microbiological origin -- polymers of hydroxy
alkanoic acids (polyhydroxyalkanoates, PHAs).
These polymers are thermoplastic, biodegradable,
and biocompatible. They are promising candidates
for applications in agriculture, communal
services, pharmacology, medicine, and other
spheres. The book sums up the most recent data on
the known types of polyhydroxyalkanoates, their
producers, substrates, and methods of
biosynthesis. The structure and physicochemical
properties of these polymers, the methods used to
process them to make specialised products and
spheres of their application are described in the
book.
  Brydson's Plastics Materials Marianne
Gilbert,2016-09-27 Brydson's Plastics Materials,
Eighth Edition, provides a comprehensive overview
of the commercially available plastics materials
that bridge the gap between theory and practice.
The book enables scientists to understand the
commercial implications of their work and provides
engineers with essential theory. Since the
previous edition, many developments have taken
place in plastics materials, such as the growth in
the commercial use of sustainable bioplastics, so
this book brings the user fully up-to-date with
the latest materials, references, units, and
figures that have all been thoroughly updated. The
book remains the authoritiative resource for
engineers, suppliers, researchers, materials
scientists, and academics in the field of
polymers, including current best practice,
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processing, and material selection information and
health and safety guidance, along with discussions
of sustainability and the commercial importance of
various plastics and additives, including
nanofillers and graphene as property modifiers.
With a 50 year history as the principal reference
in the field of plastics material, and fully
updated by an expert team of polymer scientists
and engineers, this book is essential reading for
researchers and practitioners in this field.
Presents a one-stop-shop for easily accessible
information on plastics materials, now updated to
include the latest biopolymers, high temperature
engineering plastics, thermoplastic elastomers,
and more Includes thoroughly revised and
reorganised material as contributed by an expert
team who make the book relevant to all plastics
engineers, materials scientists, and students of
polymers Includes the latest guidance on health,
safety, and sustainability, including materials
safety data sheets, local regulations, and a
discussion of recycling issues
  Plastics Materials and Processes Seymour S.
Schwartz,Sidney H. Goodman,1982
  Recycling of Plastic Materials Francesco Paolo
La Mantia,1993 Combines topics discussing the
state of art, analysis of processes successfully
implemented in industrial practice, ideas
concerning production with recycling in mind, and
the new research developments offering practical
solutions for recycling industry and product
manufacturers. The major emphasis is given to
polyolefins, polyethylene terephthalate, PVC, and
rubber. Materials concerned include films,
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bottles, packing materials, paper, car batteries,
plastics used in car interiors, tires, etc.
  Handbook of Odors in Plastic Materials George
Wypych,2017-01-12 Handbook of Odors in Plastic
Materials, Second Edition, analyzes the reasons
behind unwanted odor formation and the methods for
preventing it. The book covers the fundamentals of
odor formation and its transport within a
material, the relationship between odor and
toxicity, and seventeen methods of odor removal.
Odor can play a significant role in the success of
a product; it can decide whether a customer
purchases the product in the first place, or can
be the cause of complaints or returns. Similarly,
in scented products, the retention of volatile
components is a particular challenge and
opportunity. There are several factors which have
an impact on the formation of odors in plastic
materials, including the properties of the
polymer, use of additives in processing, exposure
to radiation and oxygen, storage, and recycling.
Thirty-seven polymers and forty-one critical
product groups are analyzed based on the latest
research publications and patents. The book also
discusses regulations related to odor in products,
effects of odor on health and safety, and the
effect of odors from plastic materials on indoor
air quality. Analyzes the reasons behind odor
formation Provides the best methods to prevent
odors in various materials Contains information on
testing odor changes and the relationship between
odor and toxicity Includes a comprehensive list of
methods for removal of unwanted odors from plastic
materials
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  Plastic Materials for Packaging Andrew
Barnetson,1996 This report reviews the current use
of plastics for packaging both by technology and
market covering the world in consumption and
growth terms as well as material and process
developments.
  Plastics Materials and Processes Charles A.
Harper,Edward M. Petrie,2003-08-04 Plastics
Materials and Processes: A Concise Encyclopedia is
a resource for anyone with an interest in plastic
materials and processes, from seasoned
professionals to laypeople. Arranged in
alphabetical order, it clearly explains all of the
materials and processes as well as their major
application areas and usages. Plastics Materials
and Processes: A Concise Encyclopedia: Discusses
and describes applications and practical uses of
the materials and processes. Clear definitions and
sufficient depth to satisfy the information
seekers needs
  Handbook of Plastic Materials and Technology
Irvin I. Rubin,1990-05-14 Comprises 119 chapters
on plastic materials, properties, processes, and
industry practices--all presented in a readily
accessible and consistent format. Also features a
wealth of useful auxiliary information and tables.
  Thermoplastic Materials Christopher C.
Ibeh,2011-04-25 Practical and affordable,
thermoplastics account for more than 90 percent of
all plastic materials manufactured. That so many
varieties are now available, speaks to the idea
that while there is no one perfect material, it is
possible to find a material that fits for every
application. However, selecting that right
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material is no small challenge.Ans
  Plastics Materials Arthur W. Birley,Richard J.
Heath,Martyn J. Scott,1988
  Plastics as Corrosion-Resistant Materials V.
Evans,2013-10-22 Plastics as Corrosion-Resistant
Materials presents the properties and applications
of corrosion-resistant plastics. The book serves
as a source of information for people who are
looking for practical solutions with their
corrosion problems. The book focuses on plastic
materials and proven anti-corrosion methods with
the use of plastics. It starts by discussing the
general properties and applications of plastics.
Fabrication of equipments and structures using one
or a combination of plastic bases; and use and
assembly of plastic pipes and fittings, linings,
and coatings are covered as well. Engineers,
technicians, plumbers, carpenters, homeowners, and
hobbyists will find this book of considerable
value.
  Thermoplastic Material Selection Eric R.
Larson,2015-04-30 Thermoplastic Material
Selection: A Practical Guide presents current
information on how proper material selection is a
critical component of any manufactured product.
The text is a practical guide to a difficult
process, giving the reader a fundamental grounding
in thermoplastic materials and providing the tools
they need to save time, money, and frustration.
The book provides an overview of the most commonly
used thermoplastic materials, including
discussions of the different chemical families,
plastics categories, and material grades - and the
implications of these differences on the material
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selection process. It provides fresh insights on
the traditional methods of material selection
based on performance and cost, and also discusses
the use of non-traditional methods based on
subjective evaluation. Subsequent sections include
references on tools that can be used to conduct
further exploration, how to accurately select the
most suitable material, writing an effective
material specification, and working with material
suppliers and distributors. Presents current
information on how proper thermoplastics material
selection is a critical component of any
manufactured product A practical guide to a
difficult process, giving the reader a fundamental
grounding in thermoplastics material selection and
providing the tools they need to save time, money,
and frustration Delivers insights on the
traditional methods of material selection based on
performance and cost, and introduces
nontraditional methods based on size, form,
appearance, and feel
  Plastics Mike Jenkins,Nigel Mills,2005-10-15 Now
in its Third Edition, Plastics is the key text for
senior students studying the science and
engineering of plastic materials. Starting from
microstructure and physical properties, the book
covers the mechanical, chemical and electrical
properties of plastic materials, and also deals in
detail with wider plastics issues that today’s
engineers and materials scientists need such as
manufacturing processes and the design of plastic
products. The new edition has been updated to
reflect changes in polymer technology and the
plastics industry, and the increased knowledge of
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the mechanical properties of plastics. A new first
chapter introduces plastics properties through
practical exercises, to help students to see the
relevance of more academic chapters. Computer
modeling has revealed the mechanics of many types
of composites, so the emphasis of chapter 4 has
shifted to modeling. Applications, product design
and process technology have moved on; consequently
the case studies in chapter 14 were updated. A new
chapter 15 introduces sport and biomaterials case
studies, since increasing numbers of students are
enrolled on courses with these emphases. The
material has been thoroughly updated, and the
principles of polymer structure-property
relationships set out more clearly. Meets latest
undergraduate needs for studying polymer
properties Expended coverage of materials
selection and shape selection New teaching case
studies plus new material on plastics for use in
sport applications and biomaterials Examination
questions to accompany each chapter
  New Plastic Materials Through Government
Research United States. Department of Commerce.
Office of Technical Services,James Kanegis,1958
  Plastics End Use Applications Donald V.
Rosato,2011-08-04 Plastics End Use Applications is
a SpringerBrief designed to keep professionals in
the plastics industry abreast of key technical
developments, business strategies and marketing
initiatives in plastics and competitive materials
that impact sales and usage. It is concisely
focused on the five major competitive material
areas–plastic, metal, paper and wood, rubber, and
glass and ceramic–and how they interact in the
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twenty major plastic end-use market segments. For
the global plastics professional, this book offers
a way to enhance plastics technical and marketing
insights. Plastics End Use Applications is of most
value to manufacturing engineers, research and
development professionals and general researchers
interested in plastics and materials science.
  Automotive Plastics and Composites Joseph P.
Greene,2021-06-23 Automotive Plastics and
Composites: Materials and Processing is an
essential guide to the use of plastic and polymer
composites in automotive applications, whether in
the exterior, interior, under-the-hood, or
powertrain, with a focus on materials, properties,
and processing. The book begins by introducing
plastics and polymers for the automotive industry,
discussing polymer materials and structures,
mechanical, chemical, and physical properties,
rheology, and flow analysis. In the second part of
the book, each chapter is dedicated to a category
of material, and considers the manufacture,
processing, properties, shrinkage, and possible
applications, in each case. Two chapters on
polymer processing provide detailed information on
both closed-mold and open-mold processing. The
final chapters explain other key aspects, such as
recycling and sustainability, design principles,
tooling, and future trends. This book is an ideal
reference for plastics engineers, product
designers, technicians, scientists, and R&D
professionals who are looking to develop
materials, components, or products for automotive
applications. The book also intends to guide
researchers, scientists, and advanced students in
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plastics engineering, polymer processing, and
materials science and engineering. Analyzes
mechanical, chemical, physical, and thermal
properties, enabling the reader to select the
appropriate material for specific applications
Explains polymer processing, with thorough
coverage of operations across both closed-mold and
open-mold processing Provides systematic coverage
of materials, including commodity and engineering
thermoplastics, bio-based plastics, thermosets,
composites, elastomeric polymers, and 3D-printed
plastics
  Sustainability of Polymeric Materials Valentina
Marturano,Veronica Ambrogi,Pierfrancesco
Cerruti,2020-08-10 This book will provide a
comprehensive overview on the green approach to
the research and industrialization of plastic
materials. An effort will be made to offer to the
reader a critical perspective concerning both oil-
based plastics and novel bio-based and waste-
derived polymer formulations. A special focus on
bio-innovation in the area of organic materials
will also be delivered.
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